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the latest guidelines,
this new edition of
the Oxford
Handbook of
Paediatrics is a
compact guide to all
aspects of acute and
chronic paediatrics.
The handbook's
team of specialist
contributors and
editors have
successfully
condensed many
years of clinical
experience into a
pocket-sized
compendium of
clinical problems
and treatment
options. Taking a
child-centred
approach to the
subject, the authors
have provided
comprehensive
coverage of areas
such as neonatology,
surgery, genetics
and congenital

malformations, and
child protection in a
user-friendly and
succinct style.
Sections are also
devoted to covering
the treatment of
children in the
community, and the
psychological effects
of illness on both the
child and their
family. All chapters
have been updated
for this new edition,
with completely
overhauled chapters
on neurology and
respiratory
medicine, the latest
management
guidelines on
inherited metabolic
disease, further
information on
medical and
research ethics, and
enhanced usage of
diagnostic and
treatment

algorithms. With
practical advice and
space for
personalized notes,
this handbook will
be invaluable to all
those involved in the
care of the younger
patient.
Oxford Handbook
of Paediatrics
Oxford University
Press
Written by
biomedical
scientists and
clinicians, with the
purpose of
disseminating the
fundamental
scientific
principles that
underpin
medicine, this
new edition of the
Oxford Handbook
of Medical
Sciences provides
a clear, easily
digestible account
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of basic cell
physiology and
biochemistry. It
also includes an
investigation of the
traditional pillars of
medicine
(anatomy,
physiology,
biochemistry,
pathology and
pharmacology)
integrated in the
context of each of
the major systems
relevant to the
human body.
Cross-referenced
to the Oxford
Handbook of
Clinical Medicine,
and thoroughly
illustrated, it is the
ideal introduction
to the medical
sciences for
medical students
and biomedical
scientists, as well
as a valuable

refresher for junior
doctors.
Oxford American
Handbook of
Clinical Medicine
OUP Oxford
Two titles from the
bestselling Oxford
Medical Handbooks
series are now
available together
in this great value
pack. The third
edition of the best-
selling Oxford
Handbook of Acute
Medicine is an up-
to-date, practical
and comprehensive
guide to the
management of the
acutely ill patient.
This edition has
been revised
throughout to
include the most up-
to-date guidelines
and treatment
management plans.
A new junior author

ensures that the
content remains
relevant and
accessible to all
medics approaching
acute medicine for
the first time. This
edition includes a
new chapter which
focuses on common
presentations, and
quick reference
boxes throughout
highlight top
priorities in the
management of each
condition. The
section on practical
procedures has also
been expanded to
include core
competencies for the
Foundation
Programme. With
brand new figures
and clinical tips
from the
experienced authors,
the third edition of
the Oxford
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Handbook of Acute
Medicine remains
the must-have
resource for all
those dealing with
acute illness. The
Oxford Handbook
for the Foundation
Programme returns
for a fourth edition
with clear and
thorough clinical
guidance and honest
advice to help you
excel in your first
two years as a
doctor. This edition
has been fully
updated in line with
the latest guidelines
from NICE,
Resuscitation
Council UK, and the
British Thoracic
Society among
others. This book
gives you practical,
step-by-step
guidance on
everything from

neurological to
gastroenterological
presentations.
Emergency
presentations are
highlighted in red
and indexed on the
inside front cover to
give you fast access
to the information
you need. This
edition also includes
a fully revised
chapter on
pharmacopeia with
references to the
British National
Formulary, as well
as chapters on
practical procedures
and interpreting
results. The Oxford
Handbook for the
Foundation
Programme is also a
unique resource for
things they don't
teach you at medical
school about being a
doctor and life on

the wards. The
authors have drawn
on their own
experiences and
careful research to
help you understand
issues ranging from
your pay and
pension, stress and
workplace relations,
paperwork, and
career development.
This is an excellent
resource for
Foundation
Programme trainees
and medical
students preparing
themselves for life
as a doctor. With
this pocket-sized
guide at your side
you'll never be alone
on the wards again.
Oxford
Handbook of
Tropical
Medicine
Oxford
University
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Press
In an ageing
population,
geriatric
medicine has
become
central to
general
practice,
and to
emergency
and general
internal
medicine in
the hospital
setting.
Diseases are
more common
in the older
person, and
can be
particularly
difficult to
assess and
to treat
effectively
in a field
that has

limited
evidence,
yet makes up
a
substantial
proportion
of the work
of most
clinicians.
Fully
updated,
this second
edition of
the Oxford
Handbook of
Geriatric
Medicine
includes all
the
information
required to
deliver
effective
geriatric
care.
Guidance is
given on a
range of key

treatment
areas,
indicating
where
practice
differs from
that of
younger
adults or is
ill informed
by evidence,
where
dangers lurk
for the
inexperience
d clinician,
and on the
many ethical
and clinical
dilemmas
common in
geriatric
practice.
This
accessible
handbook is
essential
reading for
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all junior
doctors and
specialist
trainees in
geriatric
medicine and
general
internal
medicine,
and for all
medical and
nursing
staff who
manage older
people.
The Oxford
Handbook of
Traumatic
Stress
Disorders
Oxford
Handbook of
Acute Medicine
Rev. ed. of:
Oxford
handbook of
practical drug
therapy /
Duncan

Richards, Jeffrey
K. Aronson.
2005.
Oxford Handbook
of Acute
Medicine
[electronic
Resource].
Oxford
University Press
This practical
guide briefly
covers the
historical and
epidemiological
background of
palliative care
and the growth of
palliative
medicine as a
specialty, before
dealing with
major physical,
psychological,
spiritual, and
symptom
management
issues from
diagnosis to
bereavement
care.

Oxford

Handbook of
Clinical
Specialties -
Mini Edition
Oxford
University
Press
Fully revised
and updated,
the Oxford
Handbook of
Emergency
Medicine is the
definitive, best-
selling guide
for all of the
common
conditions that
present to the
emergency
department.
Whether you
work in
emergency
medicine, or
just want to be
prepared, this
book will be
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your essential
guide.
Following the
latest clinical
guidelines and
evidence,
written and
reviewed by
experts, this
handbook will
ensure you are
up to date and
have the
confidence to
deal with all
emergency
presentations,
practices, and
procedures. In
line with the
latest
developments
in the field,
such as
infection
control, DNR
orders,
advanced

directives and
learning
disability, the
book also
includes new
sections
specifically
outlining
patient advice
and
information, as
well as new
and revised
vital
information on
paediatrics and
psychiatry. For
all junior
doctors,
specialist
nurses,
paramedics,
clinical
students, GPs
and other allied
health
professionals,
this rapid-

reference
handbook will
become a vital
companion for
both study and
practice.
Oxford
Handbook of
Emergency
Medicine Oxford
University
Press
"An essential
'how to when to'
guide"--Cover.
The Oxford
Handbook of the
Neurobiology of
Pain Oxford
University
Press, USA
Oxford
Handbook of
Acute
MedicineOxford
University
Press
Oxford American
Handbook of
Emergency
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Medicine Oxford
University Press
This handbook
provides
practical,
accessible
guidelines on a
huge range of
situations that
present to the
emergency
department.
Deliberately
precise and
prescriptive, it
gives up-to-date
step-by-step
advice on
presentation,
investigation,
diagnosis,
emergency
treatment and
further referral
for adult and
paediatric
patients.
Oxford Handbook
of Emergency
Medicine OUP
Oxford
Now in its 25th
year, the Oxford

Handbook of
Clinical
Specialties has
been fully revised
and updated by a
trusted author
team to bring you
practical, up-to-
date clinical
advice and a
unique outlook on
the practice of
medicine. Twelve
books in one, this
is the ultimate
guide to the core
clinical specialties
for students,
junior doctors,
and specialists.
Guided by
specialists and
junior doctors, the
ninth edition of
this handbook
sees fully revised
and updated
artwork,
references, and
clinical advice.
This edition
maintains its
unique

perspective on
patient care,
drawing on
literature, history,
and philosophy to
encourage the
reader to broaden
their definition of
medicine. Fully
cross-referenced
to the Oxford
Handbook of
Clinical Medicine,
this is essential
book contains
everything
needed for
training, revision,
and clinical
practice.

Oxford
Handbook of
Medical
Sciences
Oxford
University
Press
The Oxford
Handbook of
Emergency
Medicine and
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the Oxford
Handbook of
Acute Medicine
are bundled
together in a
great value
pack. These
bestselling
handbooks are
the essential
guide to
management of
the acutely ill
patient and
provide
practical,
accessible
guidelines on a
huge range of
situations that
present to the
emergency
department.
Fully revised
and updated,
the Oxford
Handbook of
Emergency

Medicine is the
definitive, best-
selling guide
for all of the
common
conditions that
present to the
emergency
department.
Whether you
work in
emergency
medicine, or
just want to be
prepared, this
book will be
your essential
guide.
Following the
latest clinical
guidelines and
evidence,
written and
reviewed by
experts, this
handbook will
ensure you are
up-to-date and

have the
confidence to
deal with all
emergency
presentations,
practices, and
procedures.
Following the
latest
developments
in the field,
such as
infection
control, DNR
orders,
advanced
directives and
learning
disability. The
book also
includes new
sections
specifically
outlining
patient advice
and
information, as
well as new
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and revised
vital
information on
paediatrics and
psychiatry. For
all junior
doctors,
specialist
nurses,
paramedics,
clinical
students, GPs
and other allied
health
professionals,
this rapid-
reference
handbook will
become a vital
companion for
both study and
practice. The
best-selling
Oxford
Handbook of
Acute Medicine
is an up-to-
date, practical

and
comprehensive
guide to the
management of
the acutely ill
patient. This
third edition
has been
revised
throughout to
include the
most up-to-
date guidelines
and treatment
management
plans. A new
junior author
ensures that
the content
remains
relevant and
accessible to
all medics
approaching
acute medicine
for the first
time. This
edition includes

a new chapter
which focuses
on common
presentations,
and quick
reference
boxes
throughout
highlight top
priorities in the
management of
each condition.
The section on
practical
procedures has
also been
expanded to
include core
competencies
for the
Foundation
Programme.
With brand new
figures and
clinical tips
from the
experienced
authors, the
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third edition of
the Oxford
Handbook of
Acute Medicine
remains the
must-have
resource for all
those dealing
with acute
illness.
Oxford
Handbook of
Acute
Medicine OUP
Oxford
The Oxford
Handbook of
Acute
Medicine
provides a
handy and
practical guide
to the
management of
emergency
situations in
everyday
clinical

practice. It is
aimed at the
newly qualified
doctor,
following on
from the
Oxford
Handbook of
Clinical
Medicine. It
provides step-
by-step details
on the current
diagnostic and
management
principles
necessary to
allow junior
doctors to deal
with medical
emergencies
safely and
effectively. It
assumes a
basic knowlege
of disease
processes,
physical

examination
skills, and
medical
terminology,
and
concentrates
on therapeutic
and diagnostic
decisions. It
will als
OUP Oxford
The Oxford
Handbook of
Tropical
Medicine,
fourth edition
is the
definitive
resource for
medical
problems in
tropical
regions, and in
low-resource
settings.
Comprehensive
in scope, and
concise in
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style, this
portable guide
ensures that
you always
have the vital
information you
need at your
fingertips. Fully
revised and
updated for its
fourth edition,
it includes
brand new
chapters on
humanitarian
crises,
poisoning and
envenoming,
nosocomial
infections, and
antibiotic
resistance. The
paediatric
illness sections
have been
expanded, and
website links
have been fully

updated and
extended. With
the clear, easy-
reference style
of the trusted
Oxford
Handbook
format, written
and reviewed
by an
international
team of clinical
experts, this is
a truly global
handbook and
an essential
resource. Make
sure you never
leave home
without it!
Oxford
Handbook of
Acute
Medicine
Oxford
University
Press
Best of Five

MCQs for the
Acute Medicine
SCE is a new
revision
resource
designed
specifically for
this high-
stakes exam. It
contains over
350 Best of
Five questions
with
explanatory
answers, each
accurately
reflecting the
layout of
questions in the
exam.
Oxford
Handbook of
Emergency
Medicine +
Oxford
Handbook of
Acute Medicine
Oxford
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University Press
The Oxford
American
Handbook of
Clinical
Medicine
Second Edition
covers all areas
of internal
medicine and
surgery,
offering up-to-
date advice on
examination,
diagnostic
testing, common
procedures, and
in-patient care.
Students,
residents,
nurses, and
clinicians will
find the
handbook to be
a succinct,
comprehensive,
and affordable
introduction to
clinical medicine
in the popular

format of the
Oxford
American
Handbooks in
Medicine series.
The second
edition includes
a thorough
updating of
diagnostic and
therapeutic
guidelines,
updated
information on
key clinical
trials, numerous
new images, and
new information
on palliative
care. This
handbook has
everything you
need for on-the-
spot access to
evidence-based
clinical
management
guidelines.

Oxford
Handbook of

Acute Medicine
OUP Oxford
The Oxford
Handbook of
Humanitarian
Medicine is a
practical guide
covering all
aspects of the
provision of
care in
humanitarian
situations and
complex
emergencies.
It includes
evidence-
based clinical
guidance,
aimed
specifically at
resource
limited
situations, as
well as
essential non-
clinical
information
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relevant for
people working
in field
operations and
development.
The handbook
provides clear r
ecommendation
s, from the
experts, on the
unique
challenges
faced by health
providers in
humanitarian
settings
including
clinical
presentations
for which
conventional
medical training
offers little
preparation. It
provides
guidance for
syndromic
management

approaches, and
includes
practical
guidance on the
integration of
context specific
mental health
care. The
handbook goes
beyond the
clinical domain,
however, and
also provides
detailed
information on
the contextual
issues involved
in humanitarian
operations,
including health
systems
design,
priorities in
displacement,
security and
logistics. It
outlines the
underlying

drivers at play
in humanitarian
settings,
including
economics,
gender based
inequities, and
violence,
guiding the
reader through
the
epidemiological
approaches in
varied
scenarios. It
details the
relevance of
international
law, and its
practical
application in
complex
emergencies,
and covers the
changing
picture of
humanitarian
operations,
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with
increasingly
complicated
and chaotic
contexts and
the escalation
of violence
against
humanitarian
providers and
facility. The
Oxford
Handbook of
Humanitarian
Medicine draws
on the
accumulated
experience of
humanitarian
practitioners
from a variety
of disciplines
and contexts to
provide an
easily
accessible
source of
information to

guide the
reader through
the complicated
scenarios found
in humanitarian
settings.
Oxford Handbook
of Tropical
Medicine 5e OUP
Oxford
The Oxford
Handbook for the
Foundation
Programme
returns for a new
edition with clear
and thorough
clinical guidance
and honest advice
to help you excel
in your first two
years as a doctor.
This edition has
been fully
updated in line
with the latest
guidelines and
gives you
practical, step-by-
step guidance on
everything from
neurological to

gastroenterlogical
presentations.
Emergency
presentations are
easily identifiable,
giving you fast
access to the
information you
need. This edition
also includes a
fully revised
chapter on
pharmacopeia
with references to
the British
National
Formulary, as
well as chapters
on practical
procedures and
interpreting
results, acting as
a guide for
surviving on - and
off - the wards.
The Oxford
Handbook for the
Foundation
Programme is
also a unique
resource for
things they don't
teach you at

Page 15/16 April, 03 2025

Oxford Handbook Of Acute Medicine 3rd Edition



 

medical school
about being a
doctor and life on
the wards. The
authors have
drawn on their
own experiences
and careful
research to help
you understand
issues ranging
from your pay and
pension, stress
and workplace
relations,
paperwork, and
career
development. This
is an excellent
resource for
Foundation
Programme
trainees and
medical students
preparing
themselves for
life as a doctor.
With this pocket-
sized guide at
your side you'll
never be alone on
the wards again.
Oxford Handbook

of Critical Care
Oxford University
Press
Includes
bibliographical
references and
index.
Oxford Handbook
for the
Foundation
Programme
Oxford
University Press
A practical quick
reference guide
to the main
techniques used
to image common
medical and
surgical
conditions.
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